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Dates approves for fireworks at City Lake
(KNZA)--Hiawatha residents will again be able to discharge fireworks at the City
Lake to celebrate the 4th of July.

The Hiawatha City Commission Monday evening approved allowing the
discharge of fireworks at the Lake on July 1 until 10 pm and July 2-4 until
midnight.

Its against city ordinance for residents to discharge fireworks in the city limits.

The City of Hiawatha will be hosting its annual fireworks display on July 3rd at
dusk along the Windmill Lane at the Brown County Ag Museum.

Hiawatha Chamber and Visitors Bureau Administrator Sarah Kleopfer presented
a $2,500 check to the city toward the purchase of the fireworks for the celebration.
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